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Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met on August 24, 2018 at Park Place 
Restaurant with Dan presiding with 13 members and 2 guests 
present. 
 
Denny did the inspiration moment 
 
Jim was program chair and introduced Keith Cochran a CPA. 
 
He talked about the new tax laws.  Gave us a quote from Grover 
Cleveland when he vetoed a bill to buy seed for Texas after a 
drought. "People support the government, the government should not 
support the people". 
 
He passed out US government financial statements.   He then talked 
about some of the new changes in the tax laws due to the tax cuts. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Backpack Blessings next packing is at 4:30 on September 4 
 

If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at 
dwight@dwightwatt.com 

If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so 
you will keep getting the newsletter. 

 
 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving 

the world, one child and one community at a time. 

http://www.fortokiwanis.org/


 


